


Buğra Sarı <bugrasari1988@gmail.com>
To:
azad ali

Apr. 16 at 6:31 a.m.

Dear Othman Ali

I am happy to share with you that we are finalizing the book project. However, I should say that rather than Conference Proceedings Book, we decided to publish the proceedings within an Edited Book by Turkish National Police Academy Press.

Hence, I would like to ask your permission to publish your work in the Edited Book. Also, if is there any revisions you may want to make please let me know and send your the final version no later than April 23. 

Bests.
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